
 
 

     Do you have a child due to start primary           

 

 

 

 

  

school in September 2024? 

The pupils and staff of 

St. Patrick’s P.S. 

Armagh 

Invite you to our Open Days 

Wednesday 10th January 2024 

1:30pm-3:30pm 

Thursday 11th January 2024 

1:30pm-3:30pm 

• Visit our Foundation Stage 

• Meet our staff 

• Discuss enrolment procedure 

LOUGHGALL ROAD, ARMAGH, BT61 7NN 

Tel: 02837 523773 

                                Email: info@stpatrickspsarmagh.ni.sch.co.uk 

                                Website: www.stpatrickspsarmagh.com 
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